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#BetterTogether 

Texas Southern University Police Department     @TXSUDPS @TSUDPS 

 
  Community Service Oriented  

See Something, Say Something! 

       

On Tuesday, July 12, 2018, at approximately 9:00 PM, TSU Police met with a group of student in regards 
to a suspicious occurrence. The students stated they were walking back to their dorm, The University 
Towers, south on Attucks Street from Cleburne Street. As they were walking, one male student observed 
a suspicious black male, dark complexion, ear length dreadlocks wearing all black walking behind them.  
Upon observing the male, one of the students alerted his companions. When they turned to look at him, 
he said something they could not hear and pointed an unknown object at them. The students continued 
walking and were unharmed. 
 
The unknown male was last seen walking south in the 3800 Block of Attucks Street.  
  
TSU Police Department remains vigilant in our efforts to keep this community safe for all. If you have 
any information regarding this or any other crime, please contact TSU Police @ 713-313-7000 or 7001. 
You may also call our tip line at 713-313-7TIP (7847). 
 
General Tips:  

▪ Trust your instincts.  
▪ If a situation makes you uncomfortable or uneasy, leave.  
▪ Be alert to your surroundings and the people around you.  
▪ Walk confidently and with a steady pace, A criminal often looks for someone who appears 

vulnerable.  
▪ Always let someone know where you are and where you may be going. 

Release Date:  July 12, 2018                                                 

Offense:   Suspicious Activity               


